
From: Julie Major  
Sent: 15 March 2022 08:03 
To: Planning 
Subject: 107 Swains lane - Robinia 
 
Hi 
The Robinia in the rear garden of number 107 Swains Lane which adjoins our 
garden at 14 South Grove seems to be in a very poor state and at a very acute 
angle, almost about to fall. I agree with the Highgate Conservation Area 
Advisory Committee that it should be felled. 
Best wishes 
Julie Major 
 
 
 
 


